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Telework: overview
Telework for cross-border workers:

The respective agreements concluded with the cross-border countries (Germany, Belgium and France) not to take into account

teleworking days due to the pandemic for the calculation of the tax and social security thresholds are all now valid until 30 June

2022.

Telework in supervised entities:

As the Government has not yet officially announced the end of the pandemic, CSSF Circular n°21/769 on telework still does not

apply in supervised entities. The CSSF will make a statement upon its application in order to inform the supervised entities.
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